
 
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 
Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 20 September 2018 
 
 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick – Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 
Claire Waxman – Victims’ Commissioner for London 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Finance Officer, MOPAC 
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
DAC Mark Simmons 
 
 
 
1 Victims’ Satisfaction 

There was a discussion with the Victims’ Commissioner for London of the reduction in 
victim satisfaction as measured by the User Satisfaction Survey and the steps that are 
being taken, as well as the further steps that might be taken, by the Met to address this 
decline.  
 

2 Violence Reduction Unit 
The Commissioner was updated on the recently announced Violence Reduction Unit 
being established by the Mayor and there was a discussion of input from the Met in its 
design. 
 

3 Met Asks of Criminal Justice Partners 
There was a discussion of the support or changes that the Met would like from criminal 
justice partners to drive improvements in the response to serious violence in London.  
 

4 Operational Update 
The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 

 


